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As the nation remembers the fallen heroes of 9/11, the Family Church of New York City held the Special 

Grace Ceremony at 4 West 43rd Street in Manhattan on September 11, 2016. The program began with a 

moment of silence in remembrance of the victims of the terrorist attacks of 2001. The program then 

proceeded with the singing of the Cheon Il Guk Anthem. Also in attendance were Pastor Tanya and 

Bishop Edwards, the officiators; Rev. Edner Pierre-Louis, the district pastor of New York; and Rev. 

Bruce Grodner. Before the end of the ceremony, Rev. Edner Pierre-Louis was invited to speak about the 

upcoming anniversary of the Washington Monument Rally. The program ended with three cheers of Eog 

Mansei. 

 

  
 

  
 

 


